Dear friends, 

I hope your fall is off to a great start! With all the craziness with the C-word and questions about what school will look like this year, it may be a bit difficult for our kids to get too excited. I’m still getting a bit nostalgic as the stores are filled with notebooks, backpacks, and pencils. For me, the start of a new school year was always a chance to make new friends, reconnect with old ones, and learn so many new things. 

Luckily, I still get to have those same experiences today. Each new day is an opportunity to meet new customers, reconnect with past ones (sometimes even generations of the same family working with us over the years!), and learn more about flooring and about our customers’ needs. I truly believe that one of the things that sets STORE NAME apart is our commitment to getting to know our customers and providing them with world-class service. 

If you’d like to stay in touch or learn more about finding the right flooring options for your home, we’re always happy to answer questions when you stop by the store. You can also connect with us on Facebook, where we share fun articles and things you never knew about flooring. 

Your friend, 

NAME
